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North Dakota Department of Health Issues Air Permit for Meridian Energy Davis Refinery 

 

BISMARCK, N.D. – The North Dakota Department of Health (NDDoH) has issued a Permit to 

Construct to Meridian Energy Group Inc. for the Davis Refinery to be located in Billings 

County, approximately two miles west of Belfield.  

 

“The Davis Refinery permit application was subjected to an extensive review by the NDDoH,” 

said Terry O’Clair, Director of the Division of Air Quality. “Emissions from the facility are 

expected to comply with all applicable federal and state air quality regulations.”  

 

The granting of the permit on Tuesday, June 12, 2018, allows the company to proceed with 

construction under N.D. Administrative Code 33-15-14 Air Pollution Control Rules; however, 

other approvals may be required under different rules or through different agencies. The permit 

requires monitoring, reporting and recordkeeping to ensure compliance with the air quality 

permit.  

 

The NDDoH will conduct inspections to ensure compliance with air quality regulations. After 

demonstrating compliance with the air quality regulations, the facility will require an air quality 

permit to operate. 

 

During the public comment period, the NDDoH received and reviewed more than 10,000 

comments, and revisions were made to the permit to address those comments. The final permit, 

comments and the response to comments are available at 

https://deq.nd.gov/AQ/permitting/PTCInProgress.aspx#Meridian. For more information, contact 

Terry O’Clair, North Dakota Department of Health, at 701.328.5188. 
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Please note: To access archived news releases and other information, visit the North Dakota Department 

of Health Press Room at www.health.nd.gov/news-media/news-releases. 

Find us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/ndhealth or Twitter at twitter.com/nddoh. 
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